
 

 

The meeting location is accessible to persons using wheelchairs and others with disabilities.  Assistive listening devises, 

materials in alternative formats, American Sign Language interpreters and other accommodations will be made available upon request.  

Please contact Kevin Jensen, SF Public Works’ Accessibility Access Coordinator, at 415 557-4685 or by email at 

kevin.w.jensen@sfdpw.org.  Providing at least 72-hours notice will help to ensure availability. 

The California Transportation Department’s  

Sloat Boulevard Project 

19th Avenue to Skyline Boulevard 
 

COMMUNITY MEETING NOTIFICATION  

 

 
JANUARY 13, 2016 - COMMUNITY MEETING  

Please join San Francisco Public Works, the San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency and 

California Transportation Department (CALTRANS) for a community meeting to review concepts for 

the proposed safety enhancements on Sloat Boulevard between Skyline Blvd. and 19
th

 Ave.  This 

meeting will provide an opportunity to give input on project concepts including streetscape amenities 

and Muni Forward bus bulbouts.  Updated information regarding the implementation timeline will also 

be provided. 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting Date: 

Time: 

Location: 

 

 

For more information,  

please contact: 

Wednesday, January 13, 2015 

6:30 pm – 8:00 pm 

Lowell High School Auditorium 

1101 Eucalyptus Dr 

 

Grace Moore 

415.558.5282,  grace.moore@sfdpw.org 

 

mailto:kevin.w.jensen@sfdpw.org

